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To the control authorities   

 

Inconsistency between the driving licence number specified on 

the driving licence and the driver qualification card issued pur-

suant to Directive 2003/59/EC of 15 July 2003 of the European 

Parliament and the Council  

 

When a Danish driving licence is replaced, the new driving licence is 

issued with a new driving licence number.  

Thus, there may not be consistency between the driving licence num-

ber specified on a Danish driving licence and a driver qualification card 

issued by the Danish Authorities (the Road Safety and Transport 

Agency (Færdselsstyrelsen) or the Danish Transport, Construction and 

Housing Agency (Trafik-, Bygge- og Boligstyrelsen)).  

It appears from the date of issue specified on the driving licence and 

the driver qualification card, respectively, that the driving licence has 

been issued subsequent to the driver qualification card. By comparing 

other information in the two cards – surname (item 1), first name 

(item 2) and personal identification number (item 4d) it becomes evi-

dent that it is the same person.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Færdselsstyrelsen 

(Danish Road Traffic Authority) 

Sorsigvej 35 

6760  Ribe 

 

Telefon: +45 7221 8899 

Mail: info@fstyr.dk 

www.fstyr.dk 

 


